





Opole, 6th June 2011





Dear Sir/Madam, 


we would like to remind you that Foundation of Silesia Development and Support Local Initatives in Opole (Poland) along with its partners organises International Summer School “EU Presidency. Energy security as a challenge for the European economy” on 15th – 20th September 2011.


This year’s event will be the thirteenth edition of the project addressed mainly to last year students and graduates from all over the Europe, which want to extend their knowledge on current European problems. This year’s edition is about one of the most important issues discussed during the Polish Presidency in the EU – energy security issues.


Lecture languages in the International Summer School are: German and English. The project consists of two phases: one realised in Opole and the other one in Strasbourg.


First part of the International Summer School (held 15th – 17th September) will be opened in Opole. During this period, attendees will take part in lectures, workshops and discussions on the following subjects:


 - creating (and making it stronger) so called external energy policy


 - common energy trade policy


 - laws for clearer energy market


 - creating common energy market after 2014


 - future of the nuclear energy in Europe


 - restricting power industry influence on the environment


 - renewable energy sources


 - role of social education in saving energy and rational usage of its natural sources


Lectures will be done by instructors from Polish and other European universities. During the first phase attendees will also do some sightseeing of Opole.


The second phase of the International Summer School will be held in Strasbourg on 18th – 20th September. During the three week stay, attendees will take part in meetings in Council of the EU and the Parliament. An interesting touristic program is also planned.


All attendees will get certificates of the eight International Summer School.





Important notice:


The cost is: 550 PLN


Recruitment: 1st May – 15th July. Attendees will be selected by a Committee.              The date of the Committee meeting will be published in due course.


Any questions to be sent to:�Fundacja Rozwoju Śląska oraz Wspierania Inicjatyw Lokalnych�ul. Słowackiego 10�45-364 Opole�Fax. 0048 77 454 56 10 �e-mail: domeuropejski@fundacja.opole.pl


Please find the attached posters of the International Summer School. We kindly ask you to spread information about our project among your students. It would be much appreciated if you have posted this information on your web page.





Your faithfully





Arnold Czech�President of Foundation








